
DEPARTMENT OF SAFETY AND INSPECTIONS 
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~ CITY OF SAINT PAUL 375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
St Paul, Minnesota 55/0/-1806 

Telephone: 651-266-8989 
Facsimile: 651-266-9124 
Web: www,stva11/.govldsi 

February 6, 2018 

Vasquez Inc. Shady's 
Ms. Tammi Vasquez 
674 Dodd Rd. 
St. Paul, MN 55107 

Ms. Vasquez, 

This letter is to notify you that we have received a cancellation of your Liquor Liability Insurance 
effective January 21, 2018. 

There should be no sales, service or consumption of any alcoholic beverages at this location until an 
insurance certificate with no lapse in coverage has been submitted to this office. 
Failure to comply with these orders will result in adverse action against your licenses. 

Please contact me with any questions I can be reached at (651)266-9110 or via email at 
kristina.schweinler@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

espectfully, O 
1
_) 

~~~ 
ristina Schweinler 

Sr. License Inspector 

Cc: Eric Hudak, License Manager 
St. Paul Police Dept. 

An Equal Opportunity Employer 


